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U S E N I X  B OA R D  O F  D I R E C TO R S

Communicate directly with the
USENIX Board of Directors by 
writing to board@usenix.org.

P R E S I D E NT

Michael B. Jones, 
mike@usenix.org

VI C E  P R E S I D E NT

Clem Cole, 
clem@usenix.org

S E C R E TA RY

Alva Couch, 
alva@usenix.org

TR EA S U R E R

Theodore Ts’o, 
ted@usenix.org

D I R E C TO R S

Matt Blaze, 
matt@usenix.org

Jon “maddog” Hall,
maddog@usenix.org

Geoff Halprin, 
geoff@usenix.org

Marshall Kirk McKusick,
kirk@usenix.org

EX E C UTIVE  D I R E C TO R

Ellie Young, 
ellie@usenix.org

TO  TH E  E D ITO R

I just read in the December issue
of ;login: Peter Salus’s “Ave
Atque Vale” piece (pp. 65f.).

I shall miss Peter’s column. I
always enjoyed reading it and,
on a few occasions, contributing
to it.

Peter, my best wishes, Happy
2006, and thanks for all the
memories . . .

Ted Dolotta

FU N D TO ESTAB LISH TH E JOH N L IONS

C HAI R I N OPER ATI NG SYSTEMS AT TH E

U N IVERSITY OF N EW SOUTH WALES.

USENIX
announces the
creation of a
matching fund 
to establish the

John Lions Chair in Operating
Systems at the University of 
New South Wales.

The University of New South
Wales is establishing an
endowed Chair to recognize the
enormous contribution made by
John Lions to the world of com-
puting. USENIX will match up
to $250,000 in donations made
through USENIX, now through
December 31, 2006. 

The Chair, to be called the 
John Lions Chair in Operating
Systems, will enable an eminent
academic to continue the John
Lions tradition of insightful and
inspirational teaching in operat-
ing systems. The creation of the
Chair will perpetuate the John
Lions name, and new genera-
tions of students will benefit
from his legacy.

Donations can be made by 
sending a check, drawn on a
U.S. bank and made out to the
USENIX Association, to John
Lions Fund, USENIX
Association, 2560 Ninth St.,
Suite 215, Berkeley, CA 94710,
or by making a donation online
at https://db.usenix.org/cgi-bin/
lionsfund/donation.cgi.

Your contribution may be 
tax-deductible as allowed by 
law under IRS Code Section
501(c)(3). Check with your tax
advisor to determine whether
your contribution is fully or 
partially tax-deductible.

U S E N I X  M E M B E R  B E N E F ITS

Members of the USENIX
Association receive the following
benefits:

F R E E  S U B S C R I P T I O N to ;login:, the Associ-
ation’s magazine, published six times
a year, featuring technical articles,
system administration articles, tips
and techniques, practical columns on
such topics as security, Perl, Java, and
operating systems, book reviews, and
summaries of sessions at USENIX
conferences.

A C C E S S  T O  ; L O G I N : online from October
1997 to this month: 
www.usenix.org/publications/login/.

A C C E S S  T O  P A P E R S from USENIX confer-
ences online: 
www.usenix.org/publications/
library/proceedings/

T H E  R I G H T  T O  V O T E  on matters affecting
the Association, its bylaws, and elec-
tion of its directors and officers.

D I S C O U N T S on registration fees for all
USENIX conferences.

D I S C O U N T S on the purchase of proceed-
ings and CD-ROMs from USENIX
conferences. 

S P E C I A L  D I S C O U N T S  on a variety of prod-
ucts, books, software, and periodi-
cals. For details, see 
www.usenix.org/membership
/specialdisc.html.

F O R  M O R E I N F O R M AT I O N  regarding
membership or benefits, please see
www.usenix.org/membership/ 
or contact office@usenix.org.
Phone: 510-528-8649


